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Daddy’s turn for a treat… 

Our super strong, super clever, super tall and overall-

super-powered heroes are invited to their Daddy’s Day Tea 

next week Wednesday (15th June) from 7h15 – 8h00. 

Grab a cup of tea or coffee on your way to work, as we 

honour you for being the super wonderful men that you 

are! 

 

Looking smart… 

It’s time to spit and polish for our annual school photo shoot. 

The scheduled dates are Monday the 20th June (individual 

photos) and Tuesday the 21st June (class photos).  

Please ensure that your child is wearing their full winter 

uniform on these days (bowties and ties included for the 

Grade 1 – 7’s).  

Hair – as always – neat and tidy with some extra polish on the 

shoes and the whitest shirt from your cupboard!  

The Mickey Mouse pupils have already paid for their photos in the “Outings and Shows” 

budget, but the Solid Foundations pupils may order their photos once they’ve been 

taken. Class photos are R20 and set of individual photos are R50.  

 

Cheep, cheep… 

Each year, our preschool children are privileged 

to watch chicken eggs hatching in front of their 

eyes! Two incubators have been delivered at our 

school, and you are invited to witness the 

miracle of life in Teacher Wilna or Teacher 

Laura’s class. The eggs are scheduled to hatch 

on Thursday. Not to worry, the baby chicks do 

not need food or water for 2 days after 

hatching, and they will be collected on Friday 

and delivered to the farm. If you have younger 

family members, bring them into the classes and 

enjoy the gasps of delight! 

 

Snaps of significance… 

We have uploaded pictures of pirates (Grade 5) and 

carpenters (Grade RR and R), scientists (Grade 7) and piggies 

(Grade RR) onto the school website. Most of our children have 

a chance to feature and our website provides the public a 

window into our precious world at school. Have a look… 

www.solidfoundationsprimary.com.  

http://www.solidfoundationsprimary.com/


Mystery Payment… 

We received a payment into our school account of R3000, with the 

reference of “Merjury” on the 3rd of June. Please can you clarify who 

you are? 

 

Exam time… 

Our Grade 4 – 7 pupils are starting examinations today. Let’s 

do all we can to keep them relaxed and well-rested. Our 

prayers and support go out to all our exam families!  

 

 

 

 

 

Classifieds… (Cost of advertising R50 per newsletter edition) 

 Liz's Shuttle Services- Transport services where customer centricity is 

the driving factor. Contact Liz on  079 029 8047 also on WhatsApp and 

email lizanda.joshua@gmail.com 
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